
Hello future 5th Grade Students!  
 
I hope this letter finds you safe, healthy, and enjoying your summer vacation. A vacation we all 
need and deserve. Our bodies and brains need time to rest and refresh for the new school year. 
Even though our brain may need a rest from schoolwork it still needs to keep growing and 
developing, even during the summer. So, to help our brains grow and develop more, you will 
have reading to do during the summer. Your assigned reading is any book that was given to you 
by Miss Orozco in the red bags. 
 

1. Big Nate by Lincoln Peirce 
2. Mrs. Frisby and the Rats of Nimh by Robert C O’Brian 
3.  Save Me a Seat by Sara Weeks 

  
Be ready to fill out the Graphic Organizer (Puzzle Map) on the first couple of days in school. It 
will be like the one you did in class with The Bridge to Terabithia.  
 
Thank you for all your efforts in making sure your brain continues to grow and develop during 
the summer. This will also help you return better prepared to start the new school year.  
We are very much looking forward to seeing you in August. Keep enjoying your summer 
vacation! 
 
 
Mrs. Rocha  
 
If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to me by email. arocha@sisaints.org 
Another request, please reply to my email so I know you read this letter during the summer.  
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